
Sensitization programme for sexual harassment at workplace (Second  session 

Internal Complaints Committee (ICC) AIIMS Bhubaneswar conducted 2nd sensitization 

programme for sexual harassment at workplace  on 28th of February 2017.All faculty members , 

Regular staff of the engineering department, Finance & Accounts, Admin offices participated in 

this event. The welcome address was delivered by Chairperson, ICC, AIIMS Bhubaneswar,          

Dr Pranati Nanda. Professor Dr. Gitanjali Batmanabane Director AIIMS Bhubaneswar, appraised 

the august gathering about the importance of such sensitization programme in Institutes of 

National Importance. Social Activist, Advocate and Member, Juvenile Justice Board Mrs 

Namrata Chadda stated about the Procedural aspects of sexual harassment at workplace  

(Prevention, prohibition and redressal) Act 2013. Mrs Chadda stressed upon the importance of  

frequent sensitization programme  to create awareness about such an important and sensitive  

issue. This was followed by an open discussion regarding the Service and Conduct rules related 

to sexual harassment at workplace  ,conducted by Shri P K ray, Deputy Director Admin.(DDA) 

AIIMS Bhubaneswar. The event concluded with a vote of thanks offered by   Dr Suchitra Kumari, 

Member Secretary, ICC, AIIMS Bhubaneswar. 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 


